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	Road Construction Update

The good news is that Shoreacres will see many roads improved over the next two years; the bad news is that we will all have to live through road construction!  The following projects are now planned and funded:

Shoreacres Boulevard from Old 146 to Miramar – Repaving will begin October 14, with an expected schedule of about 2 months. This road is a County road, and the paving is managed and paid for by the County.

Shoreacres Boulevard/Choate Road from Bayou Forest to the Railroad Tracks – Reconstruction will begin April 1, with an expected schedule of about 3 to 4 months.  This roadway section is a State Road, and the project will be managed and paid for by TxDOT. 

Baywood from Old 146 to Westview, Shadylawn from Byway to Westview, Oakdale from Sunrise to Miramar, Forest from Old 146 to East Bayou, Fairfield from Old 146 to Miramar – These projects (paving/repaving/drainage improvements) will be managed by the County and paid for by bonds issued by the County that were approved by voters last year.  While the engineering began last week, it still may be two years before construction is complete.

Shadylawn from Miramar to Brookside, Brookside from Shadylawn to Oakdale, Westview from Shoreacres Boulevard to Fairfield, Seagrove from Old 146 to Westview – These projects (paving/repaving) will be managed by the County and paid for 50% by the County and 50% by the City of Shoreacres.  These projects should be complete in the next 18 months.

East Bayou from Shoreacres Boulevard to northern dead end, West Bayou from Shoreacres Boulevard to North Country Club – These streets will be paved by the City of Shoreacres.  West Bayou will be done this fiscal year; East Bayou will be done as soon as the County finishes Forest Ave.  The heavy equipment used for the Forest paving and drainage work would destroy the pavement on East Bayou if it were paved first.

As these schedules are updated, we’ll keep you posted.

BEACON Is Coming!

The City of Shoreacres is one of eight project partners establishing BEACON, the Bayshore Equitable Access Community Online Network.  The La Porte Independent School District is leading the development of this community computer network that will link area governments, schools, and community organizations with a high-speed computer network.  The project will also include public access computers—including one at City Hall—informational kiosks throughout the area, and the ability of businesses and residences to subscribe to affordable broad band internet access through BEACON.  The first parts of the network should be operational in the next month.  Keep tuned for more information.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings October 14 and 28 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  Please pick up a blue bin at City Hall and join in!  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.  

( Please do not put your garbage out at the street any earlier than the night before pick-up. It looks unsightly and increases the chances that garbage will spill. 
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